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.
  ZAMBIA’S STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF SRI LANKA
1ST FEBRUARY,2023
Mr. President,

Zambia warmly welcomes the delegation of Sri Lanka to the Fourth  cycle of the  UPR and thank them for the presentation of their  national report and update.

We are happy to note that Sri Lanka has implemented more than half of the recommendations she accepted during the third cycle. 
In the spirit of a constructive engagement, Zambia wishes to recommend   the following for  consideration by the delegation of Sri Lanka:
1.  Ensure that adequate  resources are provided for the Human Rights Commission of Sri Lanka in order to continue its work.
2.   Continue efforts to combat sexual and gender-based violence, including through gender-sensitization and training.
3.   Strengthen measures to protect the rights of the children, particularly to prevent child labour and hazardous forms of employment, violence against children.
We wish to conclude by wishing Sri Lanka  a successful review.
I thank you Mr. President.
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